
From: Sandra R. Keeney
To: Mary Beth Tew
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Petition of Psi Delta House Corporation, Docket W-3479
Date: Monday, August 2, 2021 8:29:45 AM
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Sandra Keeney, CMC, NCCMC
City Clerk
(336) 747-7394
 

 

From: Lee Garrity <leeg@cityofws.org> 
Sent: Sunday, August 01, 2021 5:12 PM
To: Aaron King <aaronk@cityofws.org>; Sandra R. Keeney <SANDRARK@cityofws.org>
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Petition of Psi Delta House Corporation, Docket W-3479
 
 

Lee Garrity
3367477380
 
Sent from my iPhone
NOTICE: This is a City of Winston-Salem email. All public record emails sent or received are subject to
being released to the news media and the public pursuant to the Public Records Law of North
Carolina.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Carolyn Matthews <carolyn@thematthews.ws>
Date: August 1, 2021 at 5:09:07 PM EDT
To: Lee Garrity <leeg@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Petition of Psi Delta House Corporation, Docket W-3479

﻿

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I respectfully request that your staff recommends opposition to the Zoning Petition of
Psi Delta House Corporation, Docket W-3479.  This fraternity has been in total defiance
and disregard of Wake Forest University's efforts to control behavior.  It is under a four
year suspension and keeps breaking the rules of the suspension, thus resetting it.  I
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would guess that if you check records of our police department you would find a
number of complaints as well as criminal behavior associated with it.  I can only
imagine that the building of a "party venue" would exacerbate these problems.  If this
request is approved, I think I see more trouble coming.  Based on past behavior, the
fraternity seems to have no interest in being a good neighbor.  The sounds and sights
tend to be pretty bad at times. 
 
Thank you for your consideration

--
Carolyn Matthews
1857 Faculty Drive
Winston Salem, NC  27106
 


